

KEEPING CLOSE

Update on Cofferidge Close

5

The people who want to destroy the green spaces in Cofferidge Close want to divert ALL traffic on Silver Street as part of their plans.

There'll be traffic chaos; it'll be dangerous to cross on foot or by bike! Think of the children's safety with so many huge lorries!

The applicants have still not yet answered all the questions that MK Council planning officers have asked. We're still waiting for them to put in a final application to build a huge supermarket. When they do apply, we all need to object loud and clear. Then it goes to an MK Council meeting, and we all need to go to that meeting. We'll keep you up to date with bulletins but please read the website.



